
 

 

  



 

  



 

 

  

Newsletter 24 March 2022 

Home and School Committee – Updates                                                Thank you once again to all our wonderful sponsors for their generous prizes. 

Hot Cross Buns 
Together we sold 1503 packs of Hot Cross Buns and raised $2,254.50 for David Street School.  
Thank you to families for supporting us and helpers who collected, sorted and distributed  
Buns to students and families. Fantastic team work! 
 

Raffle Fundraiser 
Thank you to everyone who have bought or sold raffle tickets.  
A reminder: 

• Sold tickets and money are to be returned to your child’s teacher by  Monday 4th April. 

• Please put returned tickets and money in an envelope with your child’s name on. 
•  Tuesday 5th April the raffle will be drawn. 
 

Extra tickets will be available from the school office if you wish to sell/buy more. 
 

 

 
 

Principal Values Awards  
David Street School celebrates children who have been showing our values in their behaviour  
and actions at school.   Recipients of the Principals award were: 
 

Braxton Jefferson 
Braxton has a can-do attitude towards all of his learning. His eagerness to learn has not gone 
unnoticed and this is reflected in his completed tasks. Braxton’s generous smile and humour 
make him a pleasure to teach. Ka pai Braxton! 
 

Lyvia Bracey 
Lyvia received her award for her personal growth in confidence. She has really come out of her 
shell this year with her confidence and self-belief when communicating with others, especially 
teachers and learning support staff. She is the epitome of our school motto, Kia Maia.   
Ka pai Lyvia! 
 

Moe Van der Walle-Lindsay 
Moe has a contagious enthusiasm towards learning and life. He shows excellence, and encourages others to do the same. He is a ‘bucket filler’, 

bringing a smile to everyone around him. Ka pai Moe! 
 

Nirvana Lowe 
NIrvana consistently displays the David Street School values. She is a diligent student who always tries her best in everything she does – all 

with a ‘can-do’ attitude.  Nirvana is a role model for her peers. Ka pai Nirvana! 
 

Alex McKellow 
Alex received his award for consistently demonstrating our school values in all areas of school life. Alex always listens carefully to instructions 
and completes his work to a high standard with his ‘can-do’ attitude. Keep it up Alex! 

  
 

Yesterday the Prime Minister announced changes to the COVID-19 Protection Framework which will take effect from 11.59pm this Friday 25 
March, and to vaccine mandates and My Vaccine Pass, which will take effect from 11.59pm Monday 4 April. 
 

The Key Changes are as Follows: 

• The removal of vaccination mandates for education workers will take effect from 11.59pm Monday 4 April. 

• There is no requirement to display QR code posters or have other processes, other than our regular processes, to support people to 
check-in.  

• Medical-grade masks remain a requirement for staff working indoors with children and young people in Years 4-13. 

• For all New Zealanders, including school settings, masks will not be required outdoors. 

• Capacity limits will be removed for outdoor events and activities. 

• Indoor capacity limits for extra-curricular activities increase to 200 people 

• From 11.59pm on Monday 4 April, all workers in early learning services, schools and kura will no longer be required to be vaccinated to 
work with children or students,  

• Volunteer workers will also no longer be required to be vaccinated. 

• My Vaccine Pass requirements will be removed from the framework at 11.59pm Monday 4 April. 
 

This is what we know so far. There will be more announcements to follow, including parent’s coming onto the school site. We will keep you 
updated. 



 

  
 

Netball 2022 
 
Notices are going out today with children who have expressed an interest in playing 
netball next term. Netball starts the first week of Term 2 and is held at the Campbell Park 
Netball Courts. 
 

Enrolment 
Enrolment is online via our Enrolmy site. https://enrolmy.com/david-street-school  

o If you have used Enrolmy before just log in with the email and password you created.  
o If you have not used Enrolmy before, you will need to make an account as a parent (click the 

REGISTER button at the top of the site to make an account) and then you can add your children. 
You can then register them in upcoming sports  done via Enrolmy  

Junior Netball Season Information  

 

Year 3 through to Year 6   Morrinsville Netball for Yrs 3,4,5, 6 will start Thursday 5th May at the 
Campbell Park  Netball Courts. 
  

Year 1 & Year 2  Netball skills sessions are held on a Wednesday at the Campbell Park Netball Courts 
beginning Wednesday 4th May.  

Parent Help and Support   This year, we will need volunteers to coach, manage and referee. Coaching 
is an extremely important role and without coaches and referees, we cannot enter teams (Please be 
aware teams will not be decided on parents ability to coach). Please register your interest in Enrolmy 
when you enter your child.  
 

Netball Uniforms & Fees  Uniforms will be given out in Week 1 of Term 2 following the payment of the netball fees. 
The Morrinsville Netball Centre co-ordinates netball within the area. All children who wish to take part are required to pay a fee before the season 
begins.  

Fees can be paid at the school office or our preferred payment, via internet banking to: David Street School 12-3437-0000066-00 
(please reference your child’s name and the item you are paying and remember to enrol via Enrolmy) 

 
 

 
 
 

A quality OSCAR approved Before, After 
School care and School Holiday 

programme at David Street School. 
 

 

Care For Kids will be Open on  
Teacher Only Day Thurs. 14 April   
but will be Closed on Good Friday 

15th April 
 

Cost: Full Day (over 5hrs) 7:15 – 5:30 
$40 Half Day (5hrs or less) $30 

Book Early limited spaces available 
 

Holiday Programme is open: 
Week 1: Tues 19 April – Fri 22  April 
Week 2:  Tues 26 April – Fri 29 April 

We are closed both Mondays 
 
 

Bookings for both Teacher Only Day and 
the Holiday Programme can be made on 

Enrolmy under activities. 
https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids  

Any questions please contact Pia 0273 
691263 or email 

careforkids@davidst.school.nz 

 
 

 
 

Monday 4 April 
All Raffle tickets and money 

should be into the office by 9am. 
 

Tuesday 5 April 
Raffle Drawn 

 

Friday 8 April 
Netball registrations due 

 

Wednesday 13 April 
Poppy Day 

 

Last Day of Term for students 
 

Thursday 14th  April 
Teacher Only Day  (COL Kahui Ako) 

School closed to students 
 

Friday 15th  April 
Good Friday School Closed 

 

Term 2 begins  Monday 2 May 
 
 

 
 

Cricket 
This was the final week of Super smash Cricket for our seniors who have been learning some cricket and team skills with Northern Districts Cricket over 
the past 3 weeks. The programme is designed to help participants learn the basics of cricket, teamwork and lots of fun. 

 

2022 School Term Dates 
Term One: Tues 1 Feb to Wed 13 Apr. - Teacher Only Day Thurs 14 Apr - Good Friday Fri 15 Apr 
Term Two: Mon 2nd May to Fri 8th July - Queen’s B’Day Holiday Mon 6 Jun - Matariki Public Holiday Fri 24 Jun 
Term Three: Mon 25th July to Fri 30th Sept 
Term Four: Mon 17th Oct to Wed 14th Dec - Labour Day Public Holiday 24 Oct 

https://enrolmy.com/david-street-school
https://enrolmy.com/care-for-kids

